TRANSPORTATION BOARD REPORT FOR APRIL 2017
SUBMITTED BY: WAYNE HALL

This month we are getting ready for our school board meeting here at the
transportation.

We are still experiencing a shortage of bus drivers. We still have 5 routes that need to
be filled.

The mechanics been keeping busy working on the buses, doing service maintenance on
the district vehicles and repairing seats in the buses.

The bus driver’s been washing buses and district vehicles. They fuel some of the buses
and vehicles. Some of the driver’s help in the shop area and office areas. They help with other
duties.

We are glad to be getting our charter 222 back, they had to recharge the AC system and
fixed the AC hose. Also the activity bus 2221 should be fixed next they are looking at the
computer and DEF system.

We have bus 201 in Kalispell getting the rear end rebuilt which is still under warranty.

Napi counselor Jack has let us know he would like to get a bus evacuation set up with
Napi students in May.

Lisa is our discipline person at Transportation she does all the viewing of the videos from
the buses when there is an incident she is the one to get ahold of if you have any questions.

We had 38 Activity trips for the month of April. This concludes our report for the month
of April.



